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You do not have the electrical capacity to support this mandate in place. They cannot charge fast
enough yet. They do not yet have enough range for anyone to do anything other than commute to
work. They are still a luxury. The technology isn't ready.
EVs are still too costly and don't work for most families. Washington residents should be able to
choose the vehicle that works best for them.
• The average EV costs $66,000.1 This mandate will cost consumers and businesses BILLIONS.
• Creating the charging infrastructure to support this mandate will be expensive and could take
years.
• The cost of electric grid upgrades needed for new EV charging loads, are unknown and could be
in the BILLIONS.


